
Wayne Bonesteel, Town Engineer, provided an update on the Hoosick Road Corridor Study. It was 

reported that additional speed humps are planned for installation on several residential streets this fall. 

Federal funding has been secured for a project to widen Route 7/Hoosick Road, near Roosevelt Avenue, 

with design anticipated in 2027 and construction expected in 2029. Discussion followed on adaptive 

traffic signals, bus stops, and right-of-way acquisition. 


